
 

 

 

 

Wednesday 6th December 

 

Dear Parents, 

As you are aware our Nativity play will take place next week on the following dates; Tuesday 12th 

December at 1:30pm and Wednesday 13th December at 4:30pm. We cannot wait to share all our hard 

work with you! 

This year, the children in Year 1 are acting as narrators and part of the choir. Children will not need to 

wear a specific costume for the performance but will be allowed to wear a Christmas jumper or t-shirt. 

We are asking that children bring in their Christmas jumper or t-shirt on Monday 11th December. They 

will then remain in school until the final performance on Wednesday evening.  Jumpers and t-shirts 

will be kept safe in school but please ensure that they have your child’s name on in case they get 

mixed up. Please do not worry if your child does not have a Christmas jumper or t-shirt, we are not 

asking you to purchase one. Your child can bring in a normal colourful jumper or t-shirt instead, but 

we kindly ask they are plain rather than branded or have pictures on.  

 

If you have any questions or queries, please contact myself or the office.  

 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

 

Kindest regards, 

J Wilson 

Mrs Wilson 

Year 1 Teacher  

 
 

 


